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1. Those Present & Apologies:




John Corfield 
– Secretary
Gerald Butcher 
– Bar Steward

Julie Butcher
– Member
Daniel Hall 
– Member 

Apologies from Tessa Harding
– Chairperson





In the absence of Tesa Harding John Corfield chaired the meeting.

2. Acceptance of minutes
The minutes of the meeting held on 28th August were approved by those present and signed by John Corfield as a true record.

3. AGM to be held 23rd October 2012
John Corfield had prepared an agenda based on the rules and including a number of items proposed by Ernie Clark. No changes were made and it was agreed that it would be posted straightaway on the Lounge notice board. It was also agreed that there would be no proposals for Honorary Membership and there would be a recommendation for the subscription to remain at £6 per member for the year. Finally it was agreed that John Corfield would print 15 copies of the agenda, previous AGM minutes and accounts for the AGM.









Action: John Corfield

4. Football contracts in relation to Club membership
John Corfield explained that there is no requirement in the football contract for those playing at, or attending a match to be members of the Club.
5. Visibility of Hall bookings
Daniel Hall is liaising with Sheila Sawyer regarding the use of a website (hilperton.clinicalendar.com) for registering bookings and hence showing the availability of the Hall. It was agreed at the Hall Management Committee meeting that John Corfield would leave this to Daniel and Sheila.
6. Financial status and outlook
The latest information showed a healthy balance of over £2000 and the outlook is optimistic. No action is needed at this time.
7. Membership renewals
Renewals are progressing well and the bar staff are reminding those who have yet to renew.
8. New Visitors’ Book
 Daniel Hall reported that this is in use.
9. Club Events
The website gives the latest information on events so it was not considered of value to duplicate tha information in the minutes

10. Correspondence.

There was no correspondence
11. AOB
11.1 Displaying the minutes.

Daniel Hall offered to post the minutes on the Club notice board (as had been the practice for some time) and this was accepted. He will liaise with John Corfield.








Action: John Corfield/Daniel Hall

11.2 Publication of the Constitution & Rules

Daniel Hall explained that he has now published the Constitution & Rules on the website.

11.3 Payment of Bar Staff

It was agreed (Gerald Butcher and Julie Butcher abstaining having 'declared an interest') that staff will be paid an hourly rate and not a session rate whenever they work. The hourly rate is to be set such that there is no loss of income for a standard session and it is believed that this will work out at £6.80 per hour. Therefore, Ros Huggins is to be given the hours that each person has worked and will pay that times the £6.80. The use of the word 'session' in relation to staff payment is to be discontinued. There is no change to the staff foregoing the '£15 payment' as previously agreed for the financial benefit of the Club. John Corfield will explain this to Ros.










Action: John Corfield

12. Date & time of next meeting and closure.

It was agreed that the next meeting would be agreed by the new committee after the AGM.

The meeting closed at 9:30pm.
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